
IMPORTANT NOTICE 

DEACTIVATION OF THIRD PARTY CHANNEL 

In terms of Regulation 169(1) of the Companies Regulation, 2011, under the Companies Act of 

2008 (Act 71 of 2008), the Companies and Intellectual Property Commission ( "the Commission "), 

hereby gives notice that as from 1 October 2020, the electronic channel called Third Party 

Channel, will de- activated. 

Thus from such date CIPC will no longer process any application submitted via such channel. 

Ate.' R Voller 
Commissioner: CIPC 
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This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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